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Maths 
This term we will be focusing on 
number:  place value, ordering and 

comparing different numbers up to 4 

digits, counting backwards through zero 

into negative numbers, addition and 

subtraction, multiplying by 10, 100 and 

1000 and word problems. 

Children should be revising their 

times tables at home EVERY DAY. 

 

English 
This term we will be looking at 

stories with historical settings 

(cross curricular with our topic of 

the Romans) and newspaper 

reports. 

 

Children should be reading for at 

least 15 minutes EVERY DAY with 

an adult. 
 

Computing 
We will be following a brand new Computing programme called ‘Coding’ in 

which the children will be learning to understand and use algorithms  

 

Science 
We will be investigating 

Animals Including 

Humans. This will include 

investigating the human 

digestive system and teeth 

and visits to Sec.  Schools. 

PE 
P.E is on Mondays and 

Fridays Pearl class and 

Monday and Tuesday for 

Opal class.         

Geography/ History 
We will be learning about 

the Romans. We will 

specifically investigate the 

rise of the Roman Empire 

and the life and culture of 

the Romans. 

 PSHE/ Philosophy 
We will be celebrating diversity – 

Proud to be Me. We will also be 

learning about new beginnings, 

building strong friendships and 

bullying.  

 

Music 
In Year 4, the children will 

receive either string instrument 

e.g.(violin)/wind instruments, e.g. 

trumpet or clarinet music lessons. 

 

RE 
We will be learning about   most of 

the major faiths practiced in the 

UK and beyond.  

 

Art/ D/T 
We will be using a variety of 

different art equipment to create 

portraits, unique shields and 

mosaics. 

 

Year 4 

Curriculum Coverage 

Autumn 2013 
 

Homework 

Homework will be given on line at the school 

website as already discussed in previous letters to 

you.  If you haven’t yet downloaded the app, 

please do to be able to access and help with your 

child’s homework.    

Calling all parents! 

How can you help? If you have any 

experiences or skills that link with our 

topics, please come and speak to us. 

We may once in a while need parents to 

accompany us on school trips.  If you 

wish to help, please contact the school 

office. 


